
From: Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley ShannaWarren@bgcburbank.org
Subject: A long December and there's reason to believe…

Date: December 10, 2020 at 3:11 PM
To: Kyle_W@bgcburbank.org

FALL ENRICHMENT DAY PROGRAM UPDATE!

With Thanksgiving behind us, The Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and GEV are

keeping the holiday spirit going and preparing for December festivities. With finals

coming up, virtual learning and homework help are our first priority but once the

school day ends, winter play begins. Members are making their holiday wish lists,

decorating their pods, and getting ready for the most wonderful time of the year!
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WINTER IS COMING!

Winter break is around the corner. This winter our program will be broken down into 3

sessions. You can purchase your sessions through parent portal starting on

November 9th. Winter Camp will be operating at Main Club (TK – 12 grade),

Stevenson (TK – 5 grade) and Bret Harte (TK – 5th grade) from 7:30 am – 6 pm. To

enroll for Winter Break please log into parent portal on November 9th. The club will

be following the same childcare guidelines.  Members will continue to wear their

mask during their time at BGC, temperature checks during drop off and sanitizing all

areas regularly.  Please note, payment for your session(s) will need to be made no

later than the Friday before the start of the session. As a reminder, space will be

limited at each location.  For more information please email Priscilla at

priscillagalvan@bgcburbank.org

To Learn more: CLICK HERE
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SPARK OF LOVE

Last week ABC7 teamed with RadNet, Walmart, and the Burbank Fire Department

for Spark of Love where they surprised three families from the Boys & Girls Club of

Burbank and GEV with some holiday cheer! We would like to sincerely thank

RadNet, Walmart, BFD, and ABC7 for selecting our club families and helping them

celebrate the holidays. Please click on the link to below to watch the special Spark of

Love news segment: https://studio.youtube.com/video/2cDoENssVSY/edit
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FOREVER 21: IT'S THE LOVE YOU GIVE
Forever 21 has launched their "It's The Love You Give" holiday campaign starting

now through December 31, 2020. They have set a goal to raise $1 million for Boys &

Girls Clubs of America through sales of specially marked Holiday Collection items

and limited edition holiday gift bags, and by inviting customers to round up their

purchases to the nearest dollar to benefit BGCA, in-store and online

at www.Forever21.com. Visit Forever 21 in Burbank, Glendale, Sherman Oaks, or

Hollywood today.

Forever 21 will donate $1 from every specially designated item purchased

from its holiday collection, with a minimum guarantee of $25,000 and a

maximum of $500,000.

Forever 21 will donate 50% of the purchase price of their limited-edition

holiday gift bags.

Forever 21 will invite customers to round up their purchase to the nearest

dollar to benefit BGCA and will donate 100% of the difference.

HOLIDAY GRAB N GO

This year the Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and GEV will be hosting our first ever

Holiday Grab’N’Go on December 22nd. We invite all club members and their families

to drive by the Main Club to pick up toys and supplies to help out this holiday season.

If you or your company is interested in donating toys, gift cards, or making a donation
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towards this event, or adopting a family, please contact Susan Sebastian at

susansebastian@bgcburbank.org for more information. 

LA COUNTY FINANCIAL NAVIGATORS
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AN OPPORTUNITY FROM PATHWAYS LA

BGCB is working with PathwaysLA who has received additional funding to enroll

essential and low income families with FREE short term child care now through

December 30,2020!

Please review the flyer below for more information. Parents will need to fill out the

automated application that will then be forwarded over to one of the 11 sister

agencies that will follow up with the remainder of the application process. If your

family did not make the deadline for CCRC, we encourage families apply. If you have

any questions regarding services and eligibility on the LA Care’s Program, please

contact the Resource and Referral Department at (213) 427-2710 or visit their

website for more information.
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PLEASE WATCH THIS SPECIAL MESSAGE FROM OUR CLUB
MEMBERS:
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For more information on our Boys & Girls Club programs, please

CLICK HERE
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